
Tenure-Track Faculty Position in Chemical Engineering 

School of Chemical, Biological, & Environmental Engineering 
Oregon State University 
 

 
The School of Chemical, Biological and Environmental Engineering (CBEE) at Oregon 
State University seeks to fill a 9.0 month, tenure-track position in chemical process 
design and engineering, beginning September 16, 2014.  This position requires a B.S. 
degree in Chemical Engineering, a Ph.D. degree in Chemical Engineering or closely-
related field, and professional experience in process design.  The successful candidate is 
expected to develop and teach courses in capstone chemical process design at the 
undergraduate level, and develop a research program that complements the existing 
strengths of the School.   At least two years of industry experience in chemical process 
design and engineering, and professional licensure, or the ability to become licensed as 
a professional engineer, are also highly desired.  The rank is at the assistant or 
associate professor level, depending upon the qualifications of the successful candidate.  
To review the posting and apply, please go to http://oregonstate.edu/jobs and search 
for posting #0011404.  To be assured full consideration, applications should be received 
by December 31, 2013; however, the position will remain open until filled.  Oregon 
State University is an affirmative action/equal opportunity employer.  As an institution 
of higher education and as a community of scholars, we are committed to the 
elimination of discrimination and the provision of equal opportunity in education and 
employment.  An important part of this effort is to encourage qualified women, persons 
of color, persons with disabilities, and veterans to apply.  
 

  
 


